
 
 

 
 

Notice 
 

As per repeated requests from shareholders, RACL Geartech Limited has offered its shareholders a chance 

to visit the company’s Gajraula Plant on October 28, 2023. Those who are keen to explore and witness the 

setup in Gajraula are requested to register themselves by sending a mail on investor@raclgeartech.com 

latest by October 21, 2023. Since the Company can host only a limited number of individuals on this visit, 

shareholders will be accommodated on a first-come-first-served basis. This invitation is open to 

shareholders only by their name. 

For RACL Geartech Limited 

Sd/- 

Neha Bahal 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 
 
 
 


